
Dr Maria Baker Ngāpuhi, Te Rarawa, is the Chief Executive Officer of Te Rau Ora, a kaupapa 
Māori organisation focused on strengthening Māori health and wellbeing. She gained her 
PhD in Māori Health and holds a number of nursing and mental health qualifications.  Dr 
Baker has worked in Māori health for more than 25 years and has previously held senior 
positions focusing on Māori Health Workforce Development and Māori mental health. She 
has experience working across a range of organisations including NGOs, Iwi, Māori 
organisations and district health boards. 
 
Keynote:   Tē tōia, tē haumatia             
 
Maria will share real insights of building a Māori Health Workforce from the perspective of 
leading a National Māori Health Workforce Development Organisation.  She will 
highlight critical successes and surmountable challenges.  Maria will present what will be 
needed to continue to build the Māori Health Workforce for the new health system reforms, 
that takes into account relational resilience in a changing world. 
 


